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Don Enyart and his wife Audrey have owned property in Apache Hills since the early 
1990’s and in 2003 they built a new home on Ottawa Lane.  Don graduated from Indiana 
University in 1976 and after retiring in 2007 he moved from Indiana to Michigan and has 
been a full-time resident in Apache Hills since then.  He was an AHPOA Board member 
from 2007-2015 during which time he was President for five years and was instrumental 
in the repaving of our roads.  He was asked to come back on the Board in the summer of 
2022 and once again assumed the office of President in the fall of that year.  
 
Alyssa Mellish and her husband Blair of 11 years are full-time residents and have lived in 
Apache Hills on Iroquois Road for approximately 8 years.  Alyssa was raised in a small 
town on the east side of Michigan and attended a University in North Carolina.   She is 
now the mother of three small children, works a part-time job and functions as the 
Board’s Secretary which is an office she assumed earlier this year.  She has served one 
term on the Board and would like to continue as a Director to help improve the 
neighborhood. 
 
Chad Sadosty volunteered and was appointed to the Board in January of this year when 
a vacancy occurred.  Chad was raised in Ludington, has relatives in the Pentwater area 
and is a U.S. Marine Veteran.  He has extensive managerial skills and currently works 
remotely for Mayo Clinic.  After living in Minnesota, he and his wife Shelli purchased a 
new home on Sioux Road and are full-time residents of Apache Hills.  He has been an 
asset to the Board and would like to be elected to serve a full term.   
 
 
Daniel Woodhead and his wife Joan of 36 years are 20-year full-time residents of 
Apache Hills.   Dan has spent 40 years in the energy business and has seminary degrees 
and ordination certification along with an MBA and PhD.  He now pastors the Pentwater 
Bible Church and teaches Biblical Hebrew and many courses associated with the Bible.    
He served on the AHPOA board in the past with Don Enyart and also worked to achieve 
the repaving of the roads in the subdivision.  He is currently the Association’s 
“Webmaster” and maintains our website.   He says that he is dedicated to keeping this 
neighborhood a wholesome safe residential community where the residence owners are 
full- and part-time occupiers of the homes. 

 
 


